
Martin, Carrie 

From:   Margaret Eaton [mailto:MEaton@triec.ca]  
Sent:   September 30, 2013 11:20 AM 
To:   Rurak, Janet 
Subject:  Human Services Planning Board of York Region 

 

Hello Janet – Thank you so much for the introduction to the good work of the Human Services Planning Board of York 
Region.  I’m impressed by the ambition of the work that you have set out for yourselves and by the commitment to 
tangible outcomes that you have set.  As we discussed, with our new strategic plan now in place, we are now rethinking 
our role and we do not believe we are a good fit for the Planning Board going forward.  We thank you for the seat but 
we are resigning from the Board.  All the best as you proceed with your plans.    

Margaret 
 
Margaret Eaton 
Executive Director  
.............................................. 
Toronto Region Immigrant Employment Council (TRIEC) 
170 Bloor Street West, Suite 901, Toronto, ON  M5S 1T9 
Tel: 416.944.1946 ext. 233 
www.triec.ca 
 
Easy summer project – explore new talent sources. We can help! 
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